
 

We will continue to have a spellings test every Thursday week.  

Please continue reading with your child at least three times a week. 

Beat That Challenges for maths will be sent home every Friday for 

your child to complete and practice their key skills. Please return 

these once they have been completed. 

 

Readers in School 

If you are able to spare any time during the week to listen to children 

in Y1 read please speak to Mrs Toase. Thank you! 

 

Dates for Your Diary  

Whitby Visit: Thursday 18th June 

Open Classroom: Thursday 22nd June 9:15-10:15 

 

Many Thanks 

 Mrs Toase and Mrs Baker 
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It’s a Splash! 

This half term we will be learning about the coast looking at the 

Yorkshire coastline as well as island life in the Isle of Struay. 

Literacy – We will start by writing poems to describe the seaside, 

then we will write a story set on the island with Katie Morag. Finally 

we will write reports about oceans and the seaside. 

Numeracy – Addition and subtraction using numbers up to 100. 

Multiplication and division by grouping and sharing objects as well as 

using our clever counting in multiples of 2, 5 and 10. We will also 

practice our skills using money and shapes through practical 

activities linked to our ice-cream shop. 

Topic –Using our knowledge of materials we will explore floating and 

sinking before making and testing boats. We will use maps and 

atlases to find the five oceans of our world. 

Visits 

To support our RE work looking at special places we will be visiting 
St Lawrence’s Church. We will also visit Whitby looking at the Abbey, 
harbour and beach. A letter about this visit will be sent separately.  

 

Super Sports 

For the 2nd half term our focus will be on all sorts of different sports 

on the lead up to our sports enrichment week. 

Literacy – We will look at lots of books about sport including annuals, 

magazines and biographies. We will also write persuasive texts 

convincing others that our chosen sport is the best ever! 

Numeracy – Solving problems involving money and measures using 
addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We will practice our 
measuring skills and check we can read the time to o’clock and half 
past times. 

Topic – In science we will learn why exercise and hygiene are so 
important as well as naming different parts of our bodies. We will find 
out about some famous sporting events around the world.  

P.E – Sports will obviously play a huge part this half term. However, 
in our lessons we will be developing our athletics skills and play 
simple team games using striking and fielding skills. 

Open Classroom 

Our open classroom will be on Thursday 22nd June at 9:15-10:15 
with an active super sports theme. Please come dressed ready to 
join in! 


